
From: Laurillard, Diana 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 11:24:32 AM 
To: Sue Vincent (Cllr) 
Subject: O2 scheme  
  
Dear Councillor Sue Vincent 
  
I’ve read the report on the Landsec O2 proposed scheme at 
https://whgara.uk/, having followed the progress of these plans for years now, 
at both in-person and online events. This has not been a consultation, because 
there has been absolutely no adequate response to the concerns that have 
been raised by local residents. They have been a mere PR exercise, to meet the 
consultation requirements.  
  
It is not just as a local resident that I am protesting about impact of this plan, 
but as a human, with some sense of empathy for the people who will be 
doomed to live in those places – they are not desirable, nor are they designed 
for their wellbeing. They are designed to make the maximum profit out of the 
needs of the desperate. The planned design violates all the principles implicit 
in your “valid reasons to object to the Landsec O2 scheme as it stands”. 
  
Camden Council and the members of the Planning Committee surely have 
ethical standards and values. It takes a great sense of public responsibility and 
personal sacrifice to give time to this exercise. Please remember your values, 
and reject these grotesque plans. The Council can surely do better. You have 
the power to change the way private commercial power operates. Please take 
heart and use that power on our behalf. 
  
With best wishes 
Diana 
  
Professor Diana Laurillard 
44 Narcissus Road  
London NW6 1TH 
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